
Rotary 2018 “Around the Bay” Volunteering 

 

Do YOU know how YOU might help secure education for young disadvantaged 

children of Melbourne? 

Through The Smith Family ‘Learning for Life’ program, disadvantaged children 

can receive the financial and mentoring support to reach their full potential, but 

WE need YOU to ensure the success of this initiative. 

 

Simply by YOU giving a few hours to volunteer in the 2018 “Around the Bay” 

bike on the Sunday 7 October ride, WE can raise the money for these children.  

Last year we raised $20,000 by sponsoring of 

riders and volunteering to guide riders on their 

way.    

WE NEED YOU!   Our Smith Family children can 

then receive scholarships to buy textbooks, go on 

excursions, wear the uniforms and feel confident 

with their peers! 

 

BE THE INSPIRATION  - Contact the following members at Rotary Club 

of Melbourne to enrol as a volunteer:  

Jim Orchard            or   Trevor Nink 

Ph: 0452 639 329                Ph:  0404 084 283 

Em: jimporchard@gmail.com    Em: tnink@outlook.com 

 

THANK YOU 


